
 

 

Paula Isla wins the Ercros-Aragón Hydrogen Foundation Award 2024 

 

 
From left to right: Elena Simón, Paula Isla and Mar Paños. 

 

 

The Ercros-Aragón 2024 Hydrogen Foundation Award for the best final degree project has been 

awarded to Paula Isla for her work "Electrolytic green hydrogen and its use in obtaining 

renewable ammonia". Sponsored by Ercros, this prize includes a financial award for the author 

and recognition for the tutors. 

 

Elena Simón, director of the Ercros factory in Sabiñánigo, presented the prize to the winner at 

the Walqa Technology Park in Huesca, in the presence of Mar Paños, director general of 

Industrial Promotion and Innovation of the Government of Aragon, and Francisco Gracia, head 

of basic chemistry R&D department at Ercros. 

 

The Aragon Hydrogen Foundation Awards, of which Ercros is a trustee, seek to promote high-

level research and foster knowledge of technologies related to hydrogen as an energy source, 

renewable energies and the decarbonisation of transport and energy sector. 

 

For more information on Ercros sustainability policy, click here. 

 

 

Sabiñánigo, May 2, 2024 

https://www.ercros.es/en/sustainability

